
NAHMA HUD Update: New Chapter of Handbook 4350.1 Posted for Review and Comments 
 
Dear NAHMA Members, 
  
Yesterday, HUD released an additional draft chapter of HUD Handbook 4350.1, “Multifamily Asset 
Management and Project Servicing.” The chapter revisions include: 
  

         Chapter 2.03: Insurance and Loss Drafts 
  
Please send us any comments by Friday, October 27th, 2017. For more information on HUD Handbook 
4350.1 chapter revisions, please click here. 
  
Thanks, 
Juliana 
  

Juliana Bilowich, Government Affairs Coordinator 

National Affordable Housing Management Association 

400 N. Columbus St., Suite 203, Alexandria, VA 22314 

Phone 703-683-8630, ext.116 Email jbilowich@nahma.org, Website www.nahma.org 

NAHMA is the leading voice for affordable housing management, advocating on behalf of 
multifamily property managers and owners whose mission is to provide quality affordable 
housing. 
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